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REPORT

ANNUAL COLLEGE ROAD RACE 2021.

Held on 6
th

OF OCTOBER 2021.

Shazia Rahim of B.A. 1st Semester won the title
of College Annual Road Race held on 6th of October
2021 by covering the entire distance of 4 kilometres
with the timing of 25:35:59 minutes. The event was
organized by the Department of Physical Education &
Sports under the able guidance & dynamic leadership of
Principal, Prof. (Dr.) Tabasum Rafiq.

The race was flagged off by worthy principal at
7:30am from Nishat Garden crossing which finished at
Duck Park. Around 92 students took part in the event
with great zeal and enthusiasm. The students displayed
lot of excitement and zeal as the college staff especially
on duty for the purpose encouraged them enroute.
Seerat-ul-Niasar of B.A. 1st Semester and Bisma Jan of
B.A. 4th semester claimed the second and third place
with the timings of 27:05:08 and 29:49:01 respectively.

After the culmination of the race, a simple but
impressive prize distribution ceremony was held at
Duck park, Foreshore Road Srinagar. The trophies and
medals were given away to the first three position
holders by the worthy Principal Prof. (Dr.) Tabasum
Rafiq. Convener sports committee, Prof. Iffat Mufti
and other college sports committee members were also
present on the occasion. Consolation medals were given
up to 10th positions and appreciation certificates were
awarded to all the participants.

Madam Principal in her speech encouraged the
students to take part in the sports activities in and
outside the college. She insisted the participants to
involve themselves whole heartedly in the sports events
and use the sports facilities available with the college
and also highlighted the importance of sports in daily
life. All the members of college sports committee and
the staff of the Department of Physical Education of the
college were actively involved on the occasion to
organize the event successfully. The proceedings of the
event were conducted by Mrs. Sakeena Bashir, Head
Department of Physical Education and sports who also
presented vote of thanks.
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